Online safety during Covid-19
It is every important that we help children to be safe whilst they are online during these times of working from home.
Please remind your child of the school acceptable use policies (on the website), contact us at school and use these websites with your child if you have concerns whilst they are online.
https://www.childline.org.uk           for support
https://reportharmfulcontent.com/         to report and remove harmful content
https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/       for advice about making a report about online 
abuse

Further online support is available on these websites:
· Internet matters - for support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online
· London Grid for Learning - for support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online
· Net-aware - for support for parents and careers from the NSPCC
· Parent info - for support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online
· Thinkuknow - for advice from the National Crime Agency to stay safe online
· [bookmark: _GoBack]UK Safer Internet Centre - advice for parents and carers

Thank you
Mrs J Hughes

